L'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

May 10, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Here are some of the important dates for this week:
Thursday, May 16th  -District Transition Day (Bay Students dismissed at 12:20 pm)
Friday, May 17th -Pro D Day (non-instructional day)

Grade 12 Block Party @ Willows Beach (3:00 to 5:00 pm)

Grade 12 Dinner/Dance (6:00 to 11:00 pm)

For those of you who wish to connect with our daily announcements, please go to the following link:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/

Student Representative Advisory Council....

Any grade 10 or 11 students who are interested in being on the Student Representative Advisory Council,
please contact Mr. Boulding by Tuesday, May 21st. Two students will be chosen to represent Oak Bay,
along with the other high schools, to form an advisory committee to work alongside the superintendent of
schools. If students have any questions or would like more information, please see Mr. Boulidng

Moose Hide Campaign...

On May 16th, Oak Bay High School will be honouring the Moose Hide campaign, whose roots stem from
the missing women on BC’s “Highway of Tears”. Staff and students will be adding our support and
personal commitments to end the violence by hosting a walk beginning at 10am. The walk will take place
along Bowker Creek “Thaywun” to Oak Bay Avenue and then back to the school. ReconciliACTION Oak
Bay will be joining us as well as support from the Oak Bay police. We invite parents, students and other
members of our community to join with the Oak Bay BC First Peoples 12 courses, Social Justice and Law
classes who will be leading this walk.



From PAC...

Last PAC meeting of the year will be on Monday May 27 at 7pm. Please join us to learn about what is
going on in our school community. We will also be looking forward to the next academic year. Election
of the new PAC Executive will take place during this meeting. We look forward to new faces and
renewed energy as we wind up the year and plan for the next. Many PAC Executive positions are
available. Please consider joining. This is a great opportunity to be involved in your child’s educational
experience.

Celebrating the Success of a former student...

Congratulations to Holly Melville (Grad 2017) who recently amazed audiences on Canada’s Got Talent.
For those who did not see Holly’s performance, please go to:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a--Fus2Xs-T&ab channel=Canada%27sGotTalent

Hot lunch program...
See the following menu for May

For those families interested in purchasing school meals, the subsidised cost is $5 per meal, Purchases
may be made in cash or through the school website where food cards can be

purchased.https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/54290/140/False/True
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